
Re: Resignation letter
From Nauman Gadahi <naumangadahi@gmail.com>
To Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
Cc Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>, GUL, Rajnesh <rgul@who.int>, <batrar@who.int>
Date 2022-06-13 16:37

Acknowledged. 

On Mon, Jun 13, 2022, 4:20 PM Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org> wrote:

Dear Nouman,

Please note that in this case your resignation will not accepted and as a result your employment contract will be
concluded.

---

Regards,

Naveed Haider

Project Officer-PTPP

CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500



On 2022-06-12 22:21, Nauman Gadahi wrote:

Respected sir,
This is to inform you that I have informed you about offer order received for PST (Primary School Teacher)
through one month prior notice earlier, but now I have received joining order for PST and I m going to join from
tomorrow. That's why professionally and as per rules I can not continue my job as UCPO with your organisation
from 13th of June 2022. Therefore please clear my all dues which I deserve. 
I will always remain thankful to you for this act of kindness.
 
Thanking you
Nauman Gadahi 
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